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I understand that some changes to our current abortion laws are to be introduced
 to our parliament shortly.
 
I am writing to advise you that I strongly oppose any such changes that will
 impinge the rights of unborn children, and I urge you to vote against the
 proposed changes.
 
Yours faithfully
 
Geoff & Joy 
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